
Ha      Let the Build Begin 

 
We have broke ground at 513 14th Street in Port Huron!  Materials 

have been ordered, and schedules are being put into place. We are 

hoping to have key and core volunteers on site by the 3rd week of 

October. We will not be taking large groups of volunteers until the 

mandates of the pandemic have been lifted. We will however be 

able to accommodate individuals and small groups, when scheduled 

accordingly. If you have a larger group that wishes to build with us, 

we will try to schedule you when things have progressed or perhaps 

we can split your group into two half days. Our future homeowner, 

Brittany and her boys, are very excited to start the process of the 

new home being built. Brittany has been in the program, helping to 

build others homes before hers, working in the ReStore, doing 

oǃce work and even cutting the grass this summer at the site of 

her future home. As many of you know, part of our  program is 

sweat equity hours that are required for a family to accomplish     

during their time in our program prior to mortgaging a home with us. 

This helps to ensure a full partnership between the homeowner and 

the mission of Habitat for Humanity. We have always been a hand 

up not a handout organization, helping families to help themselves, 

while also helping others. We are proud to have Brittany and her 

boys be a part of the Blue Water Habitat program and family.  
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